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Theatre Alibi​

The children all really enjoyed their visit from 

Janet the Astronaut on Tuesday. Janet told them 

how it is to be out in space for such a long time. 

Janet mentioned that she can receive emails 

whilst out in space so the children in Class 2 

have been writing to her.
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Attendance

Please let the school know either in writing, 

email or telephone in the following instances:

• When a child is absent, please contact the 

school by 9.30am on the first day of absence

• When a child is not to take part in any activity 

for medical or other reasons

• When a child is to be late for school or has to 

leave early

• If the home address, telephone number or 

emergency telephone number has changed.

It is important that valid reasons for a child’s 

absence are notified to the school. 

Unauthorised absences can, in some 

circumstances be counted as a truancy which 

has to be reported to the Education Welfare 

Services of the LA. If you plan on taking your 

child out of school, you will need to complete 

an absence request form.

Please can we ask, respectfully, when 

dropping off or collecting your child/ren from 
the school gates - if you could please wear 
a face covering. Some staff will also be 

wearing face coverings when collecting 
children from the gate. With the current 

infection rates rising and second lockdown 
put into place, we feel it would be a sensible 
precaution to take to protect our community. 

Thank you for your co-operation and 
understanding.

Please help us to

support The Royal

British Legion’s Poppy

Appeal again this year.

Pupils will be able to buy items 

from the collection, and we will 

split the box so that there is a 

selection for each bubble.

Please do send in some money 

with your child if they would like 

to buy something.

Dates

Anti-Bullying Week

16 – 19th November

Flu Vaccination

11 December

Christmas Jumper Day

11 December

Last Day Autumn Term

16 December

First Day of Spring Term

04 January

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -

Monday & Thursday's

Children will need to come to 

school in their PE kit.


